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Physiological Research, as many other Open-Access journals, is highly dependent on 
the financial support provided by the authors of published articles. The Editors and the 
Editorial Board of Physiological Research have therefore decided to increase the page 
charge to 80 EUR per printed page for each article except of review articles which will 
be charged 40 EUR per printed page only. Pages containing color figures will be 
charged additional 35 EUR. The new page charges will be required since January 1, 
2018. 
 
The accepted papers will not appear as preprints on our website (and in other databases) 
and they will not be sent to printing office unless the appropriate page charge will be 
received. The respective amount will be indicated in the letter announcing manuscript 
acceptance.  
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